
 

 

Family update #57 
 
December 22, 2020 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 

Outbreak Update 
The status of Crescent Heights 5th floor remains the same. Residents will be swabbed again tomorrow.   
 
Our current status is as follows: 
 

 Crescent Heights 
(145 residents) 

Greenview 
Long Term Care 
(80 residents) 

Greenview 
Supportive Living 
(95 residents) 

Number of new cases as of 
December 22, 2020 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Cumulative total since 
December 18, 2020 

Residents—0 
Staff—1 

Residents—0  
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

 

Communications from Chief Medical Officer of Health 
Please find attached letters from the Chief Medical Officer of Health to the families of long term care, 
supportive living, and hospice settings regarding enhanced public health measures to address the 
rapidly rising number of COVID cases. A Q & A on the restrictions is also attached. Our teams are doing 
all we can to limit the spread of the virus and we are grateful for your support of our efforts. 
 
We are praying that God protects our residents and staff. Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your 
prayers. 
 
God is our refuge and strength, 
an ever-present help in trouble. 
Therefore we will not fear, 
though the earth give way 
and the mountains fall into the heart of the sea. 
~ Psalm 46: 1-2 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

https://www.wingkeicarecentre.org/images/pdf/Dec_18_letter_to_Families.pdf
https://www.wingkeicarecentre.org/images/pdf/December_Restrictions_and_Congregate_Care_-_Q_and_A.pdf

